
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

EXTENSION OF SUSPENSION IN THE TRADING OF UMEME LIMITED SHARES 

 

The Nairobi Securities Exchange Plc (NSE) hereby notifies investors and the public that the 

suspension in the trading of Umeme Limited shares on the NSE has been extended. 

This extension follows continued developments regarding the Company’s concession with the 

Government of Uganda, and the ongoing process surrounding the final reconciliation of the Buy 

Out Amount. 

The extension has been approved pursuant to Rule 3 of the NSE Listing Rules and Regulation 

72(1) of the Capital Markets (Public Offers, Listings and Disclosures) Regulations, 2023. 

The trading suspension, which took effect from Monday, 31st March 2025, will now remain in 

force until Monday,12th May 2025, or such other period as may be determined by the Authority. 

All shareholders, investors, and the general public are advised to take note of this extension. 

                                               For more information please contact:  

                                               Nairobi Securities Exchange Plc 

The Exchange Building, 55 Westlands Road 

P. O. Box 43633-00100 

Nairobi 

Email: info@nse.co.ke 

Tel: +254 (020) 283 1000 

Website: www.nse.co.ke 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


